
 

 
 
 
6th  September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
 
Please find below the cost of school dinners for the Autumn half term, the cost has 
now risen to £2.60 per day. 
As per local Authority Policy, school meals should be paid in advance and 
accounts should be kept in credit.  Please take this matter seriously. 
 
 
PLEASE REMEMBER TO CHECK YOUR BALANCE ON PARENTPAY, ALL 
DEBTS NEED TO BE CLEARED. 

THE COST OF SCHOOL DINNERS IS NOW £2.60 PER DAY, THIS HALF TERM. 
WE HAVE 38 DAYS  

If you wish to pay half termly the amount due this half term is £98.80 
If you pay weekly: 1 day   =   £ 2.60 half termly for 1 day   a week = £20.80 
                              2 days =   £ 5.20                          2 days a week = £41.60 
                              3 days =   £ 7.80                               3 days a week = £62.40 
                              4 days =  £10.40                               4 days a week = £83.20 
                              5 days =  £13.00                               5 days a week = £98.80 
 
Thank you for your co-operation 
 
 
 
 
Angela Nickson 
School Office 


